
Board Sends to Second Notice a Proposal to Reduce Volatile Organic Material from 
Various Sources 

 
The Illinois Pollution Control Board, on March 19, 2009, adopted for second notice a proposal 
amending its air pollution regulations.  On January 2, 2008, the Illinois Environmental Protection 
Agency (IEPA) filed this rulemaking proposal docketed as In the Matter of:  Proposed New 35 
Ill. Adm. Code Part 223 Standards and Limitations for Organic Material Emissions for Area 
Sources (R08-17). 

The IEPA stated that its proposal would reduce emissions of volatile organic material (VOM or 
VOC) from various product categories. 

In the Board’s October 16, 2008 first-notice opinion and order in this proceeding, the Board 
regulated VOM emissions from consumer and commercial products and architectural and 
industrial maintenance products.  With the exception of extending the implementation date to 
July 1, 2009, these proposed second-notice amendments are substantively unchanged from those 
proposed in the Board’s first notice opinion and order. 

Opinions and orders of the Board, hearing transcripts, and other documents in rulemaking 
records are posted on the Board’s Web site and may be downloaded from the Web without 
charge.  Hard copies may be obtained for $.75 per page from the Clerk’s office  
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